
 

April 3, 2015 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Please allow me to present my professional endorsement for Michaela Moore and her company Fibers of the 
Earth. In 2009, Friendship House based in Scranton PA, launched an aggressive capital fund raising initiative to 
build the NE Regional Autism Center. Being very familiar with the fine work provided by Friendship House 
and the fact that my daughter is Benefits Manager, I decided to offer my assistance to advance their efforts. As 
a member of the Board of Directors of the NE PA Miners Semi-pro football team and the Fellowship of 
Christian Athletes I enlisted their services to conduct a used clothing drive with 100% of the proceeds going 
directly to Friendship House. To coordinate the logistics of the drive I enlisted the services of Fibers of the 
Earth. Michaela Moore was very professional in her approach and handling of the clothing drive and arranged 
for two drop off locations in Scranton and Carbondale PA. Due largely in part to the hard work of Michaela 
and her staff, the drive was successful and helped advance the construction of the Regional Autism Center 
which conducted its ribbon cutting ceremony in June 2010. I would definitely consider engaging Fibers of the 
Earth on future projects and recommend them highly. 

 

  

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. (T. J.) Finley 
 

 
 
 
 

T H E  F I N L E Y  G R O U P   
 

“ A  c o m m o n  s e n s e  a p p r o a c h  t o  b u s i n e s s  s o l u t i o n s ”  

1 3 7 2  B I R C H  S T .  •  S C R A N T O N ,  P A  •  1 8 5 0 5  
P H O N E :  5 7 0 - 3 4 7 - 3 0 8 1  

E M A I L :  F I N L E Y G R O U P @ V E R I Z O N . N E T  


